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Letters To The Editor 

Zelko Views On "Speak ing " 

I read with interest and some concern 
the article in the May-June issue bv Mr. 
Dowling on "A Two-Hour Course in 
Speaking," and his letter in the Septem-
ber-October issue indicating the interest 

CT 
in this by journal readers. I also see 
your note indicating that he will have a 
follow-up article in an early issue. 

I would like to submit an article on 
a title such as "What is Effective Speak-
ing?" as a partial reply to Mr. Dowling 
and also to set forth my own views in 
the subject and suggestions for training 
in this area. I would be pleased if such 
an article could appear in the same issue 
as his . . . . 

HAROLD P. ZELKO 
Professor of Speech 
T h e Pennsylvania State University 

(Ed. Note: Both Zelko and Dowling articles 

are scheduled for the January issue.) 

W T D A President 

T h e president of the Wis-
consin Training Directors Association is 
Mr. William Fagerstrom, not Mr. Pat 
Doyle. Pat is vice president. 

CHARLES F. KENDALL 
District Representative 
Region II, District 3 

Ontar io President 

it was pointed out that the 

Journal of the ASTD was still listing last 
year's executive for our chapter 

Our President now is Miss Glenna 
Woods, Staff Training Department, 
T h e T . Eaton Co., Ltd., College St., 
Toronto, Ontario . . . . 

W . KEITH McSHANE 
Past President 
Ontario Society of Training Directors 

Mater ials For Tha i land 

Out here, in-service training 
is so badly needed in government. Po-
litical upheavals have a profound effect 
on the public service . . . A large selec-
tion of Communist publications from 
Russia and Red China is available at the 
book store just outside the University 
gates. 

Training Directors in the Llnited 
States have responded well to requests 
for material from Thai training person-
nel. W e are, however, limited in per-
sonnel, time and information as to 
sources, and unable to make sufficient 
requests. Any material, regardless of 
subject, will ultimately find its place 
and usage. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you 
could inform your readers of this need. 
Single copies of training materials may 
be sent to the Department of Govern-
ment, University of Indiana, Blooming-
ton, Indiana, for transmission to the 
Institute of Public Administration Proj-
ect in Thailand. Since the material will 
be translated and reproduced for dis-
tribution to government training per-
sonnel, materials should be accompanied 
by permission to translate and reproduce. 

T h e Institute of Public Administra-
tion in Bangkok is supported by funds 
from the International Cooperation Ad-
ministration through a contract with 
Indiana University. 

R O L A N D L. ROBINSON 
Institute of Public Administration 
University of Thammasat 
Bangkok, Thailand 

Mail Address: USOM 

c /o American Embassy 
Bangkok, Thailand 


